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FOUNDED, NOVEMBER 23* 1963




START OF SEASON 2011 - NEWSLETTER

Dear Member,





                 3rd  March 2011 

Whilst we wait to see if winter has any last nasty surprises for us, or if spring is early, we are pleased to announce the details of our first social event of the year, plus a provisional schedule of events for this season.
FITTING-OUT MEAL

After a bit of a break, we are back in Gorey for our ‘Fitting-Out’ Meal.  This has been booked at the Dolphin Hotel on Saturday the 26th March, starting at 7 for 7.30pm.  The menu is attached and I’m sure you will agree that is very good value at just £20.00 per head with house wine being available from £13.75.  Please send back the form below as quickly as possible with a £10 deposit per person to avoid disappointment.  
There will be a raffle as usual with proceeds going to the RNLI and CI Air Search, so please support this event, perhaps by bringing some friends and making up a table.  For those of you that would like to make a real night of it and not have to worry about driving home, the hotel is offering a special ‘stop-over’ rate of £60 per couple which includes a full English breakfast – please contact the hotel directly for this.
2011 AGENDA
Whilst there are some details to finalise, the following events are planned for the season, so please put the dates in your diary and support as many as you can.

March 26th

GBOA Fitting Out meal – Dolphin Hotel, Gorey
April 30th–May 2nd 
Jersey Boat Show – St. Helier

May 7-9th 

Possible GBOA Liberation trip to Guernsey
May 14th 

Gorey Fete de la Mer

May 21-22 - TBC
Port-Bail Boat Owners Rally to Gorey 

June
 4-5th

Port-Bail Troc Nautique
June 5th

Sea Sunday at St. Catherine’s

June 17-19 - TBC
GBOA rally to Port-Bail – DIY Bar b q on the quay & Fete de Musique

June 25th 

Bonne Nuit Harbour Festival
 
July 1-3rd 

Sark Folk Festival – possible trip

July 9-10th 

Gorey Regatta

July 
15-17

GBOA rally to Carteret
July 23rd 

Gorey to Carteret Rowing Race – guard-boats needed

July 30th 

Sark to Jersey rowing race

August  -TBC
Port-Bail Fete du Port and GBOA Ecrehous Bar b q
August 18th 

Gorey Fete

September 10
Port-Bail & GBOA bar b q on Gorey Pier
November -TBC
Laying-up meal and AGM

Full details of these events and more can be found on our website www.gboa.org.uk 

and please check our Facebook group – just search for ‘Gorey Boat Owners Association’

MOORINGS & HARBOURS
As promised, all moorings in the harbour have now been allocated by Harbours.  Whilst some spaces await the arrival of their boat, this is a significant achievement and is the result of a much improved working relationship between your committee and Harbours.  If you are aware of any moorings issues, please bring them to our attention and please remember to mark all mooring buoys with your mooring number and your name or boat name, and absolutely NO floating rope – thank you.

We have also continued to work with Harbours on a number of maintenance issues in the harbour and are currently in discussion with them about improvements in facilities for visitors and locals at the pier head.  Whilst moorings fees have inevitably risen this year, we are at least now getting better value for those fees.
Thanks to the efforts of Jonathan Vibert and with the generous support of 2e2 and Jersey Harbours, a CCTV camera is currently being installed in Gorey Harbour.  This will not only be a valuable security aid, but can be accessed from the web-site, so users will be able to zoom into their own boat from anywhere in the world.  Keep an eye on the web-site for it going live.

We have a request from the Ecréhous Residents Association for members to keep a lookout for boats mooring irresponsibly off Marmotier.  Moorings are only designed for single boats, and are all privately owned.  Please report any obvious abuses to your committee.

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL
Whilst the majority of members have now paid their subscription, there are still a few to collect.  So if you have not done so yet, please forward your £15 as soon as possible to Membership Secretary Tim Baker.  Please remember that membership entitles you to a 10% discount on non-electronic items at South Pier and Iron Stores Marine, and also to use the crane to lift your boat.  When paying, please let us have your email address if you have one, so that we can continue to reduce the cost of mailing information to members.

We have at last taken delivery of a new batch of GBOA rugby shirts in all sizes.  These are priced at £25, please contact Richard Boyle on 07797 799349 or see the web-site. 

So all that remains is to wish you a happy and safe 2011 boating season on behalf of the committee and we hope to see you at some of the events we have organised for you, starting with the Fitting-Out meal on the 26th March.
Bon Voyage

Chris Parlett
Chris Parlett

Chairman

Please return the slips below by the 19th March to Chris Parlett at:

Sunnylands, La Grande Route des Sablons, Fauvic, Grouville, JE3 9HG

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​

I/we would like to attend the Fitting-Out meal at The Dolphin Hotel on Saturday 26th March.  Please reserve me _____ places at the meal, I enclose a deposit of £________ (£10 per person), cheques made out to the Gorey Boat Owners Association.

YOUR NAME______________________________________________

CONTACT NUMBER (Mobile if possible) ________________________
TABLE/GROUP NAME (optional)_______________________________

